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Dublin 2019 introduces new payment plan option to spread the cost of attendance 

 

Dublin 2019: An Irish Worldcon has announced a new payment scheme which enables 

members to spread the cost of their attending membership over an extended period, while 

also protecting themselves against future rate rises. 

The Dublin 2019 Instalment Plan enables fans to spread the cost of an Adult, Young Adult or 

First Worldcon Attending Membership over a number of bi-monthly payments. Under the 

Plan, you first buy a Supporting Membership and then pay the amount for conversion to 

Attending Membership in instalments. The charge for your Attending Membership will be 

frozen at the time your application to join the Plan is received and accepted.  

Applications for new Instalment Plans will be accepted until January 31, 2019. Instalment 

Plans must be paid off in full by May 31, 2019 at the latest. 

With the Adult Attending Membership rate rising from €160 to €180 at 00:01 hours Dublin 

time on April 3, 2018, this is an ideal time to start an Instalment Plan and ensure that you 

can attend Dublin 2019 at the lowest possible cost. 

Full terms and conditions for the Dublin 2019 Instalment Plan can be found at 

https://dublin2019.com/instalment-plan/.  All classes of Dublin 2019 membership are also 

available for immediate purchase through the Dublin 2019 website 

at https://api.dublin2019.com/.  Full information on membership classes and terms can be 

found at https://dublin2019.com/join-us/.  
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The World Science Fiction Convention (Worldcon) is a five-day event that has been held 

annually since 1939 (apart from a four-year break during the Second World War). Dublin 

2019 is the Worldcon's first visit to the Republic of Ireland and the eleventh visit to Europe as 

a whole. For more information, see www.dublin2019.com.  

“World Science Fiction Society”, “WSFS”, “World Science Fiction Convention”, “Worldcon”, 

“NASFiC” “Hugo Award”, the Hugo Award Logo, and the distinctive design of the Hugo 

Award Trophy Rocket are service marks of the World Science Fiction Society, an 

unincorporated literary society. 
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